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SALMON TECHNICAL TEAM REPORT ON  
THE PROPOSED APRIL 2025 MEETING SCHEDULE 

 
The Salmon Technical Team (STT) discussed the proposed Pacific Fishery Management Council 
agenda for April 2025, which is currently proposed to be four days long. In the past, the April 
meeting has been five and a half days long.  
 
The STT would be able to evaluate potential management measures within the proposed four days 
but looks to the states and tribes to weigh in on whether the compressed schedule might affect their 
ability to develop management measures that meet the relevant criteria in time to provide the STT 
with the necessary model inputs. 
 
 
PFMC 
11/14/24 


